

CITY OF GAINESVILLE

THOMAS D. BUSSING MAYOR

November 14, 2001

Mr. Steven R. Vann 117 NW 36th Drive Gainesville, FL 32607

Dear Mr. Vann:

This letter is to certify that at the Tuesday, November 13, 2001 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a member of the Nature Centers Commission. Your term of office is effective immediately and will expire November 1, 2004.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Nature Centers Commission.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Steven Phillips at 334-5067.

TDB:dlh

XC: Staff Liaison Steven Ph Chair Pearse Hayes

